
URGENT SAFETY NOTICE 

 

We have recently identified a potential quality issue with certain Belling gas hobs installed in holiday 
homes and caravans manufactured after May 2019. 
 
This is a serious issue which could pose a risk to health, or even death. 
 
Safety is our highest priority. We would ask that all potential owners do the following: 
 

1. Isolate the gas supply 
2. Contact us to arrange a free of charge modification via: 

a. Email: contactus@belling.co.uk 
b. Tel: 0343 212 1088 

 
It is vital that all Belling gas hobs detailed below, installed in a holiday caravan manufactured after 
May 2019, are urgently inspected and modified. This will be conducted free of charge. 
 
Until the modification is completed by a registered Gas Safe engineer, the gas supply to the hob MUST 
be isolated. Once the simple modification is completed, the hob will be safe to use. 
 
If you own one of the affected hobs, or have any concerns, please contact us via email on  
contactus@belling.co.uk or by telephone on 0343 212 1088. 
 
The affected models are: 
 

 
 
Belling accords the highest priority to safety, and it is vitally important that consumers do not use 
their gas hob. They MUST isolate the gas supply immediately, by turning off the isolation valve to the 
appliance, or to the holiday home or caravan. 
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